ALAMEDA COUNTY - [ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH -~ HAZARDCOUS MATERIALS DIVISION

DATE:

TO

FROM:

SUBJ:

MEMORANDUM

July 30, 1991
staff

Cynthia

New RWQCB contact

The RWQCB has assigned a new staff person to Alameda County. His name
is Eddie So, and his phone number is 464-4366. All our correspondence
regarding remediation sites should be copied to him, at the usual

address.

Eddie started with the Board on July 1, and has taken on the

old(er) assignments from Rich Hiett.
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